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On Saturday, March 16th, the Las Vegas Family Church Youth Ministry held its first youth group night 

of 2019! The evening was led by, Bobby Veith, Mia Taguchi, Robert Abendroth and Silvia Doo, and 

seven middle and high schoolers attended. 

 

They started out with a Popeye's dinner provided by Rev. Doo, and then played very fun and fast-paced 

icebreaker games for about an hour. There wasn't a single bored kid and there was constant laughter. 

Everyone had fun. Afterwards, they played a get-to-know-you question game where the kids exchanged 

answers to outrageous questions like "Do you ever talk to yourself? When and what do you say?" 

 

 
 

Finally, everyone gathered together to conclude the night. The new Youth Team presented their hopes 

and ideas for the future of youth group in Las Vegas and each youth leader introduced themselves with an 

explanation of why they chose to staff youth group. Then the youth leaders asked the kids what their 

hopes and desires are for youth group, along with anything else on their mind concerning the Divine 

Principle, True Parents, or the church in general. This gave the leaders an idea of where everyone is at and 

how to start moving forward to create the best possible experience for the youth of Las Vegas! 

 

Overall it was a very fun and meaningful night and a great kick off for the new youth group! If your kids 

are in middle or high school, please send them to Youth Group Night! For now, Youth Group Nights will 

be held biweekly with the next one being March 30th, 2019 at the Cheong Hwa Gung (True Parent's 

House) at 6 PM! We hope to see everyone there!  


